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www.igff.org.au 

420 Victoria Street 

Brunswick VIC 3056 

Phone  03 9940 1533 

Email  igff@igff.org.au 

Dear Mark, 
 
I write to you in relation to your correspondence 2 August and subsequent 
mischaracterisations that you have failed to receive a reply from In Good Faith Foundation 
(IGFF) recently published on your website. 
 
As outlined in an email to you on 3 August at 15:13pm, IGFF had every intention of 
providing responses, where possible, to your extensive 12-point enquiry. 
 
As also stated in that reply, due to Covid-19 restrictions, lockdown and supporting our active 
client base of over 300 survivors, our usual ability to swiftly reply to complex 
correspondence has been impacted.  
 
While we apologise for any inconvenience, some delay is unavoidable. 
 
Unfortunately given the attempts to misrepresent IGFF and disparaging claims made about 
our previous work supporting Survivors on your website, we feel that a constructive 
dialogue may not be possible in this instance. 
 
IGFF respectfully request that you promptly remove our Copyright protected logo from your 
website and refrain from making further misrepresentations or false/inaccurate 
characterisations in future. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 

Clare Leaney  
CEO  
In Good Faith Foundation  
 

 

In Good Faith Foundation is a national charity and support service providing 
advocacy services  
to individuals, families and communities impacted by institutional abuse for over 20 
years. 


